
 Invitation to hear Gladys provide an update on Haiti and FEH 

Please share with anyone who would like to attend in person or by zoom 

 

Gladys - 2023 CFCH 30
th

 Anniversary at Camp Pringle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you will be aware from recent updates from Gladys and CFCH, she left 

Haiti on a military flight towards the end of November.    Due to the 

continued violence, the closure of the Port Au Prince airport and the 

suspension of air travel to Haiti, she has not been able to return at this time. 

We are pleased to let you know that Gladys will be coming to Victoria in 

February and we will be holding a reception for her – details below 

Date:  February 8th, 2025 

Time: 1:30 – 4:00 p.m.   

Note: Gladys will be speaking from approximately 2:15 – 3:15. 

Location:   Emmanuel Baptist Church, 2121 Cedar Hill Cross Road or via 
zoom for those who cannot attend in person. 
 

RSVP:  Please RSVP to Judith at jarmstrong@shaw.ca  Indicate if you are 

attending in person, so that we have an idea how many to expect, or if by 

zoom, so that we can send you the zoom link.   
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